
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We hope that all children are now starting to feel more settled within the EYFS Unit. We have been playing lots of 

circle time games to get to know each other really well. The children have started to build strong friendships with each 

other and have continued to practice our classroom rules.  

This week the rest of Reception enjoyed a fantastic afternoon outside at Forest schools with our Forest school 

practitioner; Mrs. Armstrong. Nursery will have the opportunity to go to Forest school after Christmas. All Nursery 

and Reception children have thoroughly enjoyed going onto the ‘big yard’ this week and spent a lot of time on the 

bikes, role playing and on the climbing frame. 

Thank you to everyone who brought in cakes and contributed towards our cake sale in aid of Macmillan! 

The first children have left their dummies on our Fairy Tree. The Fairy has taken their dummy and they replaced it 

with a certificate, a prize and a toothbrush and toothpaste. 
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